December 2nd, 2021
Dear Ms. Luke, Mr. Cornell, and School Board,

Please accept this letter of intention for the 2022-2023 school year. At this time, | have decided
to take a step back from teaching with the Lake and Peninsula School District at the conclusion
of the 2021-2022 school year.

Working for the Lake and Peninsula School District over the past six years has been a great
pleasure. | have gained many friendships, instructional insights, and a genuine care for the
students of rural Alaska. I've enjoyed nothing but positive experiences with the administration,
co-workers, and families I've interacted with.

As | transition into a new phase of life, | intend on taking this step back from the classroom to
devote time to my family. It is my plan to remain part of the Newhalen community; It is my
hope to remain part of the LPSD family. | appreciate your understanding. If there is anything |
can do to assist in finding a replacement for my position, | would be glad to do so.

Sincerely,
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Stacey Morey
Kindergarten Teacher
Newhalen School



